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Thursday 28th November 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers  

I am writing to remind you of the school festivities that are taking place over the next few weeks of term: 

 Sunday 1st December: School choir to sing at the Somerton Christmas light switch on at 4.10pm. It would be 

lovely to see many of you there to support the choir. 

 

 *NEW EVENT* Monday 2nd December: We will be visited by Image Musical Theatre who will be performing 

Jungle Book to all children., Reception and Key Stage 1 classes and children who attend Owlets on Mondays 

will watch the morning performance and children in Key Stage 2 will watch the afternoon performance. The 

cost of the performance has been covered by the school so there will be no charge to the children to attend.  

 

 Tuesday 10th and Wednesday 11th December: KS1 Nativity performances at 2.00pm in the school hall. 

 

 Thursday 12th and Friday 13th December: EYFS Nativity performances at 2.15pm in the school hall.  

 

Two tickets per family per performance will be sent home next week for all Nativity performances.  

 

 Tuesday 17th December at 2.00pm Key Stage 2 Carol Concert at St. Michael’s church. We will be walking the 
children down to the church for the concert, which we anticipate will finish at approx. 3pm. Parents are invited 
to attend and tickets are not required for the concert but we wish to remind you that space is limited in the 
church. 
Parents are asked to take their children home afterwards or to make arrangements to collect their children 

from the church at 3pm. This will give enough time for parents with KS1 children, to get to school for the end 

of the school day to collect younger siblings. Only children attending Treehouse after school on Tuesday will 

walk back to school with school staff after the concert. Multi Skills club will not be on this day. 

We wish to inform you that we will be walking all the Key Stage 2 children to and from the church for a 

rehearsal during the morning on Monday 16th December. All children must wear coats to school on Monday 

and Tuesday that week. 

 

 Wednesday 18th December: The children will have their Christmas lunch, take part in Christmas activities and 

play party games in their classrooms. Children are asked to come to school in party clothes for the day.  

 

 Friday 20th December: Final day of term. 

As in previous years, the children can bring in Christmas cards from home to give to their friends, should they wish. 

Cards should be brought into school from 9th to 19th December and put in the school Christmas post boxes for 

distributing each day. 

We look forward to celebrating Christmas with you all at the various performances   

Best wishes 

Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 


